Dear Colleagues,

 we are pleased to invite you to the 7th International Meeting on Heat Flow and the Geothermal Field (Cermak7), which will be held between May 12-14, 2020 in Potsdam, Germany.

 The meeting, which is organized under the auspices of the International Heat Flow Commission (IHFC: ihfc-iugg.org) both as conference and workshop, provides a unique opportunity for researchers, students and industry experts to discuss recent results and developments in heat-flow determination and interpretation, experimental petrophysics, geothermal exploration and lithosphere studies.

 Find more details, dates, the committee members and the call for papers attached (1st circular) and on the conference website: cermak7.ihfc-iugg.org
Surrounded by forests and lakes and rich in historical castles and cultural attractions, Potsdam is looking forward to welcoming you to the Cermak7 meeting!

 The local organizing committee,

 Sven Fuchs, Ben Norden, Andrea Förster, Sascha Brune, Angela Spalek, Birgit Schöbel 

Questions to: cermak7@gfz-potsdam.de 
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